
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
Dear friends and customers, 
Arizona Water Company is pleased to invite all our friends and customers in the Apache Junction area to 
attend the Grand Opening of our new office there on Wednesday, November 3rd from 11 am until 1 pm.  
While we aren’t moving very far (just a few steps, really) we are working from a brand new building that 
will allow us to serve our current customers more effectively and give us room to take care of the many 
newcomers we expect to see in this fast-growing region of Arizona. 
 
Casual dress will be appropriate for our little gathering. We will provide hot dogs, sodas, water and 
coffee.  This grand opening will include a ribbon cutting photo-op with our friends from the Chamber of 
Commerce.  We expect to be joined by other local leaders and some members of the public. 
The address of the new office is: 
 

Arizona Water Company 
2380 W. Southern Ave.   
Apache Junction, AZ 85120 
 

Our investment in this new office signifies our continued commitment to this community and we know 
you share that commitment. 
 
If you would like to stop by, RSVP to 480-982-2201 and ask for Michelle or email us at 
mfeldman@azwater.com. 
 
 
 
 


